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Fun Food Days

Milk Days – Tuesday and Thursdays 
At 1st Nutrition Break

Pita Days – Every Wednesday 

Pizza Days – Every Tuesday starting 
Nov. 14th

All of the students should be wearing hats, gloves and even snow 
pants when the weather is cold and / or wet. An extra pair of socks 
and pants are sometimes handy to have at school when weather is 
damp or snowy. 
We are requesting that the children wear their running shoes at 
school, not slippers. Sometimes floors may be wet and slippery 
causing safety issues. If we practice emergency evacuations, the 
students need to have proper footwear on. As well, labelling of 
clothing, boots and runners would eliminate confusion. There is a lost 
and found box at school that is overflowing with items that were lost 
and cannot be returned to the proper owner because they were not 
labelled. Remember to dress for the weather and label all clothing. 

We watch the weather reports on our computers and use –15 °C as our gauge 
when deciding if indoor recesses will occur. Hearing of school closures due to 
weather give us all reasons to plan ahead. Be sure to have alternate care 
arrangements for your children just in case. As we have sent out previous letters, 
pay close attention to all local television and radio stations for school closures.

We know that pets are 
part of the family –
but please leave them 
home when you come 
to pick up your kids.
We cannot have dogs 
or other pets on the 
playground during 

drop off & pickup.

NO PETS ON THE PLAYGROUND

COLD WEATHER INFORMATION
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LOST & FOUND
At the end of every month we will be
donating any unclaimed “lost & found”
items to a local shelter. Please ensure
that you label all clothing coming to
school – so that we can bring lost items
to their proper owners.

Grade 4 Drawing 
Club has been 
happening and there 
have been many 
amazing creations 
every week!

The school parking lot is for staff 
only. Please do not park here. 

When driving to or from school, 
please remember to follow all 
signage in our community, 
including speed limits and no 
parking signs. 

Also, please do not park in front 
of driveways, block in our 
neighbours or have your car 
idling. 

Listen to the announcements to know 
when you can go down and join Mrs. 
Tracey and the Drawing Club.
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Student Council will be hosting a 
spirit week with the students. 

Schedule is below

STUDENT COUNCIL 

Monday 18th: 
Fun Hat Day

Tuesday 19th: 
Plaid Day

Wednesday 20th: 
Silly Sock Day

Thursday 21st: 
Comfy Sweater Day

Friday 22nd: 
Blue and White Day

$2 to attend due on Wednesday 
prior to the dance, snacks to be 
sold at the dance for $1-2

Primary activates will be 
decided by their individual 
teachers that day.

Intermediates Dance Last block 

Junior Dance middle block 

First Show 10am

1. Clairmont/Hicks 1A and 1B

2. Fowler 4B

3. Quinn and Houle’s 2/3s

Third Show 2:30

1. Band Gr 6-8

3. Machida 5B

2. Kindergarten

Winter Showcase 

Thursday, December 21, 

Second Show 12pm

1. Baca/Fair 1/2A and 1/2B

2. Kauth 5A

3. Bujara and Tracy’s 3/4s
4. Belluardo and Rorie 6/7s

This year our Music Teacher 
Mrs. Honeyford is working 
together with our MA teachers to 
showcase our student’s talents in 
our annual Winter Concert for all 
the parents. Just a reminder that 
due to fire code limits we are 
asking that only 2 people from 
each family attend, so that we 
have enough room for all our 
families to watch their children 
preform.
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To be marked 'present' your child 
must be in their classroom before 
the start of announcements at 9:25 
am. Safe Arrival calls starts at  
9:45am each morning for students 
who are marked absent unless you 
notify the school ahead of time of 
the absence through School 
Messenger.

LOOKING FOR INFORMATION 

When looking for information about MOUNT ALBION School, you will 
always find it on our website www.hwdsb.on.ca/mountalbion/ 

Please SUBSCRIBE to our website. We will also communicate directly with 
you by SchoolMessenger. 

Dec. 23 – Jan. 7th

WELCOME BACK
School will re-open on 

Mon. January 8th 2024.

Just a reminder …  school starts at 
9:15am

The school does not have any spoons, 
forks or cups. Please ensure that you 
pack all this for your kids so they can eat 
their lunch.


